
Reminders for Joint Owners of a Cattery Who are Applying to the Judging 

Program. 
 

We are indeed pleased that more joint owners of catteries are considering the CFA Judging 

Program.  By necessity there are some special considerations given to these applications. 

However, it is the responsibility of the Judging Program Committee, and ultimately the Board of 

Directors to be certain each individual has fully completed the requirements to enter the 

Judging Program. 

1. Both names must be on the cattery registration for the required number of years. 

We are depending on the integrity of applicants to say both individuals worked in the 

cattery, groomed cats and exhibited them. 

 

2. Jointly owned cats may count for each person for the number of required grands and for 

the Score Card completion. 

 

3. Each must have been a club member for the required number of years, and have a letter 

confirming their work, individually, in the club. 

 

4. Each must have the required master clerk license or a clerking license and pass the show 

mechanics test  Rule 2.4. 

 

 

5.  Rule 2.10 must be completed by each individual applicant using different cats. This is 

the custodial care and agenting requirement. 

 

6.  In Rule 2.11 Breed Focused experiences, the cattery visits may be completed jointly, if 

desired, however photographs and write ups must be completed by each individual. 

 

 

7. Each must submit a completed application in a single PDF file.  Keep in mind this is not a 

dual application, but two separate applications. 

 

 

As always questions may be addressed to your mentor, the application administrator or 

any member of the Judging Program Committee 
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